
From:   Matthew Butler   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 17, 2015

Subject:   FCC File 0249-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello,

I have unfortunately uploaded more AFTRCC grant documents than antennas I have applied for.    

This was an error on my part.

All AFTRCC documents have been submitted.

I appreciate your assistance I this matter.

Thank you in advance!

Matt Butler - Frequency Coordinator


